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Dear Parents/Carer,  

Re: KS3 progress reports 

Firstly, I would like to say a big thank you to those who took the time to complete the survey regarding the 

KS3 progress reports. I am pleased to report that the overall results are very positive, with 91.7% of 

respondents finding their son/daughter’s report informative and 95.8% of respondents agreeing it makes it 

clear where son/daughter is relative to expectations in each subject. 

However, the survey found that 25.0% of parents/carers are still unclear on how they can help their 

son/daughter at home. Based on your feedback we will further review the feedback we provide in reports 

to make it even clearer how you can help your son/daughter at home. If you would like further advice on 

how you can help your son/daughter at home, please don’t hesitate to contact your son/daughter’s subject 

teacher. 

As always thank you for you continued commitment to the school. 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Seghiri 
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